
Class 3 Newsletter – Autumn Term – 30th September 2022 

Our Diamond 9 word this week is- 

Unique 

 

This Week 
This week, we have continued with our English work on 
Paddington, using close reading to highlight inverted commas 
and their features, as well as identifying ambitious language 
choices which we will try and ‘magpie’ to use in our own work. 
In Maths, we have been rounding numbers, some of us to the 
nearest 10 whilst others have been rounding to the nearest 
100 or 1000. Please do keep practising with times tables at 
home as these will prove invaluable with much of our Maths 
work this year. We explored magnets in our Science and 
learned new terminology; looking at how magnets can attract 
or repel. We continued looking at the story of David and 
Goliath in our RE; thinking about key elements of the story. 
 

Contact 
Class 3 has an Open Door every Tuesday at 3.20pm until 

3:40pm – please come along and ask any questions you may 
have. 

If there is an issue with your child, please contact me in the first 
instance; either catch me on the Lea Road gate in a morning or 

e-mail me at r.bolton@leacofe.lancs.sch.uk 

 

Celebration  Well done to Georgia 
(Y3), Georgia(Y4) and Cain for their 

excellent work last week, winning the 
certificates for the week. I am super proud of you! 

Christian Value –  Ebony, who asks about others and 
shows compassion in her treatment of all members of 
the school family. 

Class Superstar –  Lacey for shining her light extra 
brightly since she came into Key Stage 2. 

Writer of the Week-  Sam for working hard on his 
handwriting 

 Dates for your diary 

 

Wednesday 5th October – Non-Uniform 

Day to raise money for the Mothers’ Union 

 
Friday 7th October – Autumn Praise Poetry Showcase – 
more details to follow 
 
Sunday 9th Ocober – Harvest Service at St Christopher’s 
Church at 9:30am. All welcome 
 
Thursday 20th October – Flu Vaccines if you have elected 
for your child to have this in school 
 
Friday 21st October – Break up for half term at 3:15pm 

It’s Harvest Time again, and this year we are delighted to be supporting the Mothers’ Union in Burundi. The Mothers’ 
Union is a Christian charity, which helps families worldwide. Situated in East Africa, Burundi is one of the poorest 

countries in the world. 71% of the population live on less than £1.50 per day. 92% of the population work in agriculture - 
farming God's land to survive. The Mothers’ Union is raising money to 

fund a project that will support women in Burundi through 
developing their literacy, business and agricultural skills. The project 

aims to educate the people of Burundi to farm the land to its full 
potential. In “Loving God and Loving Others”, we want to play a small 

part in making a big difference to help the women of Burundi to flourish. We plan to hold a 
'Sponsored Gardening Session'. This will allow us to raise money for Burundi, whilst encouraging our children to look at 

God's wonderful world as they care for our school grounds. We want to help make that connection between 
encouraging others reach their potential, showing compassion for the people of Burundi who work in agriculture to 
survive, and make a positive difference in our own “Small Corner of God’s World”. We will also be holding a Non-

Uniform day on Wednesday 5th October (the children can wear the colours of the Burundi flag: red, white and green) in 
return for a £1 donation. Please look out for the sponsor form, coming home next week. 

Thank you for any support you can give. 
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